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25th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

EYFS Milk  
 
We have had to make the very difficult decision to stop providing milk cartons to our EYFS 
classes from Monday 30th September.  
 
This is not an easy decision we have had to make but unfortunately, we do not receive any 
funding to supply the children with these milk cartons and as a school we cannot continue 
to subsidise the cost.  
 
We understand this may cause disappointment which we do fully understand however we 
trust that you understand the reasoning behind this decision.  
 
If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school on 0121 716 0444 or email 
enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Emma Young 
 
Mrs Young 
Head of School  
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